
WEBINAR WEDNESDAYS - FIRST NATION TO FIRST NATION  LEARNING
FNPSS Webinar Wednesdays feature speakers on topics of current interest and relevance to BC First
Nations administrators and elected leaders. FNPSS holds one session per month, weeks may vary.
These sessions are based on First Nation to First Nation learning and are a key element of the FNPSS
Mentorship Network. For a listing of upcoming and past webinars in this series, please visit our
website. For further information, please contact mentorship@fnps.ca. 

The First Nations Public Service Secretariat (FNPSS) is a not-for-profit organization whose mission is to
strengthen and enhance capacity in First Nations communities and organizations, on an individual,

organization, and Nation level.

INFORMATIONAL TOWN HALLS
FNPSS facilitates virtual Informational Town Halls to streamline information and updates to BC First
Nations from government and partners, such as Indigenous Services Canada (ISC),
Emergency Management BC (EMBC), First Nations Health Authority (FNHA), Service Canada, and the
Canada Revenue Agency (CRA). For a listing of upcoming and past Town Halls, please visit our website.

WHAT'S HATCHING?
UPCOMING EVENTS & OPPORTUNITIES

FIRST NATIONS PUBLIC SERVICE SECRETARIAT

Subscribe to our newsletter!  Follow us on social media @fnpublicservice

Contact us at info@fnps.ca Visit our YouTube for recordings
from our past sessionsVisit our website at fnps.ca

VIRTUAL FORUM 
FNPSS is hosting another full day virtual forum in January 2021. Details and registration information
coming soon. To stay up to date and receive further information sign-up for our newsletter or contact
info@fnps.ca.

 VIRTUAL MANAGEMENT TRAINING ACADEMIES
Our Management Training Academies (MTAs) aim to help participants return to their organizations with
capacity enhancing strategies they can implement immediately. MTAs provide tools and training
specifically tailored to BC First Nations needs from experts in the core competencies: Records and
Information Management (RIM), Policy Development, Human Resource Management (HR), and Financial
Management. FNPSS will continue to deliver MTAs in the 2020 fiscal year, however, due to COVID-19, all
MTAs are expected to be delivered virtually. FNPSS is committed to the safety and learning of
participants, and is working hard to ensure that the MTAs are engaging, and meaningful learning
opportunities that adhere to public health guidelines. To receive information about upcoming MTAs,
sign-up for our newsletter or contact info@fnps.ca.
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